
 SPOOKY/SPARKLY HALLOWEEN DISCO 

FRIDAY 20TH OCTOBER 

 On Friday 20th October Millbrook Primary will be holding an Spooky/Sparkly Fancy dress Disco 
for the children. It will be organised and run by Millbrook staff. Please be aware parents will 

not be permitted to stay with their child during the party. 

You can book your child a place at the Halloween Disco via your School Gateway app.  

Refreshments and sweets can be purchased on the evening. 

ALL YEAR GROUPS The disco will start at 4.15pm and finish at 5.45pm. Price £4.00 

Please note children will not be allowed to bring their mobile phones to the Disco. 

Entrance to the discos is through the main office. We ask for your patience at pick up as we 
will only let a few parents in at a time to collect their children. You will then be asked to exit 

through the door at the back of the hall. 

Please inform the office prior to the disco, if you have made an arrangement for someone else 
to collect your child. Unless we have been informed, we will not release your child. 

Many thanks for your cooperation. 

Mrs Parkyns 


